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Flu Vaccination for Years R to 6  
Parents/carers have received 

the annual consent form for 

the flu vaccine given in schools. 

The   children's flu vaccine is 

offered as a yearly nasal spray 

to children to help protect 

them against flu. Flu can be a 

very unpleasant illness.  

Please read the information and return the form 

by Monday 16th September to ensure that your 

child/ren will receive this important vaccine. The 

nasal spray is painless and administered by nurses.  

Annual Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding our annual Coffee afternoon on     

Friday 27th September at 2.00pm.  We would be  

most grateful for donations of cakes to help us 

raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support.  Please 

come along to have an informal chat with Mrs     

Powell and some of our members of  the Friends.  

Everyone is welcome. 

Harvest Festival 
Harvest Festival will be 7th October. This is a 

special assembly in school that we dedicate to 

raising awareness of the work of charities in    

supporting vulnerable families. We would like pupils 

to bring in donations of certain food types and 

household items that we can then deliver to the 

Bognor Food Bank. This was supported so well last 

year and we are hoping that you will all support 

again. A list of items wanted will follow shortly.  

Bags2School:  
WE WANT YOUR OLD CLOTHES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 20th September we will be having 

another collection of ‘good quality’               

UNWANTED clothing for Bags2School. This is 

a really simple way for us to raise funds and so 

we would really appreciate it if you could have 

a sort out over the weekend and fill the bag or 

bags (extra bin liners are fine for more than 

one) with the following CLEAN items for      

RE-USE.  

The items are: 

 Men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band 

around) 

 Handbags, hats and bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie, socks and belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen, curtains and towels 

 Bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and      

duvet covers) 

THEY DO NOT accept:  

 Pillows and cushions 

 Duvets and blankets 

 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, 

shower and toilet mats) 

 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

 School uniforms with and without logo 

 Corporate clothing and work wear 

 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded        

     material 

Please help us to raise money for new          

resources that we can spend on the children. 

Please bring in the bags for collection from 

Monday 30th   September. Thank you! 
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